CAULKINS OIiL COMPANY
sox %X 780

FARMINGTON, NEW MEXICO

December 12, 1962

State of New Mexico

0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. Emery C, Arnold

Dear Sir:

In reply to your letter of December 7, 1962 regarding the

1962 deliverability test on our State "A" D-268, H-16-26N-6W,
Basin Dakota Pool, we wish to advise that we have checked our
test records and find that 1082 is the correct deliverability.

It is our understanding that your copies of our test have been
corrected and that we need not file a corrected report,

Yours very truly,

nk Gray
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cec Mr. A, F. Holland
Western Development Company;
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